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Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 10:00 AM

To: ‘Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com’
Subject: RE: Elk Wallow 11 State #5 Monitor / SWD
Stan:

Thanks for sending...
Happy New Year

Will Jones

New Mexico

Qil Conservation Division
lmages Contacts

From: Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com [mailto:Stan Wagner@eogresources.com]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:36 AM

To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Subject: Fw: Elk Wallow 11 State #5 Monitor / SWD

Will, see the attached so you won't waste a lot of time on this application. We will be resubmitting in the near
future.

Thanks,

Stan
----- Forwarded by Stan Wagner/EOGResources on 01/07/2011 10:33 AM -----

From: Ron Willett/ EOGResources
Date: 01/07/2011 10:28 AM
Subject: Elk Wallow 11 State #5 Monitor / SWD

I spoke with Brent Sonnier, with Oxy this morning, and informed him of our intent to move the Elk Wallow #5
Monitor / SWD location south to 1900' FSL & 1000' FEL. The new location will be outside of the 1/2mile
radius of the OXY Delaware producer, Coral Fly State #1. Brent indicated that they wouldn't protest the new
proposed location. Thanks, Donny and Charlie, for your help.

Ron M. Willett | EOG Resources, Inc. | Completions Engineering Advisor | 432-686-3775 (Office) | Cell Phone:
1-432-230-2135; ron_willett@eogresources.com

"THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL(S) TO WHICH IT IS
ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL
AND/OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED FROM PUBLIC OR OTHER DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review by your or other persons, any
dissemination by you to other persons or any copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
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received this electronic transmission in error, please do not read it, delete it from your system without copying
it, and notify the sender by reply e-mail or by calling (432) 686-3775 or (432) 686-3717 to advise us of the error
and allow us to correct our records. Thank you."



